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New York City - Today, State Senator Liz Krueger joined 71 City elected officials, as well at the

TWU Local 100, in urging the MTA to restore subway booth transactions that have been

suspended during the COVID 19 pandemic.

The letter can be viewed below, and can be downloaded as a PDF from this page.
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